
To My Legislators, 

I am writing to voice my opposition to bill HB 3063. I am not anti-vaccination, but I fear that 
this bill is glossing over important considerations.  

First, the expression that vaccines are safe and effective fails to acknowledge that 
vaccines are the only medical product that are not held to the same safety standards as 
all other medical devices and products.  

Additionally, there have not been double-blind placebo-controlled studies on vaccines, 
nor has the development of these products advanced enough to look at the long-term 
effects the current CDC recommended schedule has on the health of our children, and 
the role genetics and immunobiology play in their safety.  

I encourage you to protect Oregon's children by demanding true vaccination safety 
studies, holding manufacturers liable, and removing big pharma lobbyists from the 
government.  

Thank you for your time,  

Rachel Jacobson  
1295 14th Street NE 
Salem, Oregon 97301 

 


